CALAVERAS AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY General Meeting March 21, 2002

The meeting was held at Mt. Mikes Pizza Parlor in Angles Camp. President Jim Clark, KO6HV, had a short meeting while we waited for our pizzas. Sandra Benthusen has resigned as Refreshment Chairman, after serving 4 years. Great job done Sandra! Tim Cody, KD6NRB, has agreed to take over the position.

Field Day: Cottage Springs Ski Resort will be this years place to have it. This is on Hwy 4, about 5 miles above Camp Connel. There will be a pot Luck on Saturday night that every one is invited to attend. A motion was made and passed that we rent a port-a-potty. Tim Cody, KD6NRB is our Field Day Chairman.

It has been suggested that we have our regular meetings at Mt. Mikes, more discussion to follow.

There is a lot of Races equipment stored at Don's WA6KML, house that we need to get rid of. It has been suggested that we sell it and put the money in the repeater fund.

Our Speaker for the evening was Doug Hanson, WB6MFV, who spoke on the repeater and its workings and links. Thank-you Doug.

Jo Ann Wear, KC6UFL, secretary.